
ra Ref. Ares(2021 )644782б - 20/10/2021

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc:

UI July 2020 13:38

RE: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment CommitteeSubject:

Dear

Many thanks for your email and we would be very happy for you to join this meeting as well.

I will send you the WebEx details in a moment.

We look forward to speaking with you!

Best regards,

American Chamber of Commerce to the EU
Speaking for American business in Europe

Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 53,1000 Brussels 
European Transparency Register



If you no longer wish to receive our emails, opt-out by sending an email to opt-out@amchameu.eu. To 
learn more about your rights, please consult our privacy policy and terms of use. Alternatively, you can 
also send an email to gdpr@amchameu.eu.

From;
Sen£Wednesday, 1 July 2020 11:02 AM

Cc:

Subject: RE: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment Committee

Dear^^^^^H
I have been informed by my DG GROW REACH colleagues that you have scheduled a meeting with them 
on 14 July on the same topic. Since our two Units are co-responsible for REACH and we collaborate on all 
topics concerning PFAS, I propose that I join that meeting.

Regards

From:
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 9:20 AM
To:
Cc:

Subject: RE: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment Committee

Dear

mailto:xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xx
mailto:xxxx@xxxxxxxx.xx


I would like to follow up on this email exchange below. On behalf of the AmCham EU 
Environment Committee, we would be delighted to set up an informal exchange of views on the 
topic of PFAS over the WebEx platform.

Would there be a suitable time to meet in the coming weeks, for example on the week of 13 July 
or the week of 20 July?

Many thanks in advance!

Kindest regards,

American Chamber of Commerce to the EU
Speaking for American business in Europe

Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 53,1000 Brussels 
European Transparency Register

If you no longer wish to receive our emails, opt-out by sending an email to opt-out@amchameu.eu. To 
learn more about your rights, please consult our privacy policy and terms of use. Alternatively, you can 
also send an email to gdprg)amchameu.eu.

Subject: RE: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment Committee

From:·
Sent: Monday, 15 June 2020 3:42 PM
To: ■
Cc:

Deal

Many thanks for your kind email.

We would be delighted to speak with this topic. Based on your
recommendation, I will reach out to early July with regard to setting up a meeting
with our members.

We look forward to being in touch, and wishing all of you an excellent week ahead !

mailto:xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xx


Best regards,

American Chamber of Commerce to the EU
Speaking for American business in Europe

Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 53,1000 Brussels 
European Transparency Register

If you no longer wish to receive our emails, opt-out by sending an email to opt-outg)amchameu.eu. To 
learn more about your rights, please consult our privacy policy and terms of use. Alternatively, you can 
also send an email to gdpr^)amchameu.eu.

Subject: RE: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment Committee

From:
un uenair ur

Sent: Wednesday, 10 June 2020 5:27 PM
To:·
Cc:

Dear

On behalf of would like to thank you for your message and the request to meet
and discuss European Commission's work on PFAS.
Unfortunately, due to a busy agendaunavailable for such a meeting, but he 
would like to suggest that you meet policy officer working on the
file, as she would be best placed to discuss this topic. Should you find this suitable, please 
contact rect at ^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^|Nevertheless,
draw your attention to the fact that not available in June, so please be so kind and
contact her in the beginning of July to find a date suitable for all.

Thank you in advance for your understanding. I remain at your disposal for any further questions 
you may have.

Sincerely,



European Commission
Directorate-General for Environment
Directorate B - Circular Economy & Green Growth

Website: http://ec.europa.eu/environment

Follow us on: QD%

From:
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 9:31 AM
To:
Subject: Meeting request from AmCham EU Environment Committee

Dear

I hope you are doing very well.

I am writing to you on behalf of the American Chamber of Commerce to the EU 
(AmCham EU) to invite you to e-meet the leadership of the Environment Committee, 
and our issue leads on the topic of PFAS. We would be very interested to learn more 
about your work on PFAS and in an informal exchange of views on this topic.

We would be delighted to set up a Webex meeting at a time that would be suitable for 
you for example on the week of 22 June, should you be available and interested to e- 
meet us.

We look forward to hearing back from you.

In the meantime, wishing you an excellent day!

With kindest regards,

http://ec.europa.eu/environment


American Chamber of Commerce to the EU
Speaking for American business in Europe

Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 53,1000 Brussels 
European Transparency Register

If you no longer wish to receive our emails, opt-out by sending an email to opt-out@amchameu.eu. T 
learn more about your rights, please consult our privacy policy and terms of use. Alternatively, you ca 
also send an email to gdpr^amchameu.eu.
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